
 
 
ITMA/11 /2019                    CIRCULAR NO.229/2019                   5th March 2019 
 
To All Members,         
             
Sub: BIS Young Professionals Programmre on 18-19th March 2019 at Pune. 
 
Dear Member, 
 
We came to know that Bureau of Indian Standard is organizing a Young Professional 
Workshop in Pune on 18-19th March 2019.     During the first day of the programme, an 
overview of Standardization, its benefits and procedures to formulate standards shall be 
discussed.  On the Second day there will be an interactive session with limited participation 
involving role play in standardization.  Please find attached herewith the invitation letter and 
tentative programme scheduled for your ready reference.   

The venue of the programme shall be confirmed in due course.  Please send your nomination 

to ird@bis.gov.in and a copy of your communication to ITMA office. 

Thanking You 

With kind regards      

 

[ B.LAL] 

DIRECTOR GENERAL 

 

Encl as above: BIS letter dated 27th February 2019 
 
 

 


